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The month of November has come upon us very quickly, and it brings us to our 1st round of 

Parent/Teacher Conferences.  The conferences have been scheduled for Monday, November 

24th and Tuesday, November 25th.  Please check the times the teachers have set-up for you.  

The conferences are a time for parents to meet face-to-face with their child’s homeroom teach-

er to discuss his/her educational progress.  I would like to take this opportunity to share some 

ideas for a successful Parent/Teacher Conference and some advice when looking at your 

child’s report card. 

 

Be on Time:  As conferences are tightly scheduled, your promptness is appreciated and 

necessary to get the most out of your meeting. 

 

Bring your Child with you to the Conference:  The Parent/Teacher Conference is 

about your Child.  They need to be an active participant in the conference to hear the 

good things they are doing and the things their teachers feel they need to improve on.  

We encourage you to bring them with you. 

 

Be Prepared:  Have your questions/concerns ready.  Bring along a pencil and paper to 

make notes on what is discussed. 

 

Update the teacher:  If there are any circumstances regarding your child’s life out of 

school that may affect his/her schoolwork, please inform the teacher.  Knowing about 

such events can help the teacher provide additional support needed. 

 

Talk to your child:  After the conference, sit down with them and discuss what was 

talked about in the conference.  Your personal attitude will affect your child more than 

anything else.  Be sure to emphasize the positive but also discuss areas that need     

improvement.  Brainstorm with your child to come up with ideas to ensure success at 

school. 

 

Finally, keep the communication between home and school open throughout the 

school year:  Parent’s are always welcome to contact their child’s teacher. 
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Report Cards: Advice for Parent 

A child's report card can bring feelings of joy, excitement, and pride; it can also cause concern, frustration, and 

uncertainty. In either case, the reporting period marks a new beginning to set goals and reflect on past work 

habits, achievements, and hardships. Most important, it is a time for you to communicate with your children 

and determine a path for future academic enrichment and social-emotional growth.   

 

Focus on the Positive  

Regardless of the grades your child brings home, you must first focus on positive aspects of the report. This is 

not always an easy task. For some, this might mean highlighting a strong effort or citizenship grade, or praising 

an academic accomplishment or a perfect attendance record. Starting on a positive note shows your child that 

you truly care about the accomplishments, not only areas that need improvement.  

 

Ask the Right Questions  

Be careful not to overreact to low grades, or grades you view to be unsatisfactory. Instead, use this time to look 

at past performance and plan for the future. Talk to your child, asking questions to understand how a particular 

grade was earned:  

 

Was the work too difficult?  

Could the pace of the class be inappropriate (too fast, so that your child feels "lost," or too slow, causing your 

child to feel "bored")?  

 

Does your child complete all homework and ask questions when problems arise?  

The answers you receive might indicate a need to review your child's study habits. Determine whether or not 

your child is recording all assignments and bringing home all materials necessary to complete them. Does your 

child have a specific nightly homework time (Sunday through Thursday) when he cannot be disturbed? If not, 

this would be a great time to establish one! If so, is it long enough? Does your child have a specific place to study 

where resources (including someone to answer questions) are available and distractions are minimized? Is your 

child completing all homework on a nightly basis, or are assignments being turned in late, or not at all? Once 

you have determined the problem, you can begin to create a solution.  

 

The Next Step  

Creating a plan to maximize future academic success is an important part of every child's education. Help your 

child set realistic and attainable goals for the next reporting period. Outline ways in which these goals can be 

met, as well as rewards and consequences if they are not. Type the "official plan" and post one copy in a promi-

nent household location, another in your child's binder, and forward another to their teacher. Involving your 

child gives them ownership and importance in the process, and makes the report card important not only to you, 

but also to your child.  

As parents and teachers, we want the best for children, but in too many cases this is measured only by the num-

ber of A's and B's brought home. Emphasize to your child the importance of doing the very best job that he can. 

Encourage him to succeed, and measure his progress in realistic terms, letting him know that you care and are 

available to help. Break tasks into small steps, so that even the youngest child can measure her growth, and the 

most advanced child can monitor her progress. By reviewing the report card, and developing a plan for the fu-

ture, you will help your child find the road to success.   I hope some of these ideas will help, and if you have any 

questions regarding your child’s report card do not hesitate to call me.    



World Renowned Author  

to Visit South 

 

 
Gordon Kormon is coming to visit SWASD! This award-winning 

author has written more than 80 books for all ages.  He started 

his writing career as a 7
th
 grader and was first  published as a 

freshman in high school.  He’s been writing  ever since and has 

sold more than 25 million copies worldwide! 

 

 

Mr. Kormon will be visiting our elementary students on 11/19 and then the HS 

on 11/20.  He will share his writing experiences and highlight some of his more 

popular books with our students.  He will even do a book signing for his audiences.  

This visit is being funded by a grant from the First Community Foundation Partner-

ship of PA through EITC donations received from FTS International Services LLC, 

Jersey Shore State Bank, and Woodlands Bank.    

 

 

We are all excited for this great opportunity to meet a famous author and hear 

about his professional proficiencies.  I believe many     

students will be inspired by his visit and this will truly     

enhance their educational experience.  For more           

information about Gordon Kormon, visit his website at 

www.gordonkormon.com! 

     

   Manny Tsikitas 

 

 

http://www.gordonkormon.com






S.O.U.T.H. AWARD 

Lilly Storms 

S.O.U.T.H. Students of the Month serve as exceptional role models at 

Rommelt Elementary School. They are students who strive to do their best 

and serve as leaders and role models for peers and younger students. They 

are organized and prepared for class each day with completed work and    

positive attitudes to learn. Students who earn this recognition understand 

and support others. They listen and share ideas and offer praise for a job 

well done. Respect is earned when students work as a team at Rommelt and        

encourage classmates to do their best. 

It is an honor for the 5th and 6th grade teams to present the following 

students with this special award. 

 Claudia Green Ben Ballowe 

Quaid Molino 



SIXTH GRADE 

WINNING TEAM 

Mrs. McGlensey’s 

Homeroom 

FIFTH GRADE 

WINNING TEAM 

Mrs. Hunter’s 

Homeroom 

KICKBALL TOURNAMENT 2014-2015 CHAMPIONS 
 

 During the week of October 6th through October 10th, all of the 5th and 6th graders    

participated in a round robin kickball tournament where each team played every team once 

from their own grade.  The teams with the best records won the tournament.  Congratulations 

to 6th grade Mrs. McGlensey’s class and 5th grade Mrs. Hunter’s class for being this year’s 

CHAMPIONS! 

 The champions played each other on October 9th and Mrs. McGlensey’s 6th graders 

won!   On Friday, October 10th, Mrs. MGlensey’s class played the faculty.  What a terrific 

game it was!  The teachers won a lot to a little.        



  

 

 

 

 

 3  Assembly at High School/10:00  

 4  ELECTION DAY 

 6  PTO Meeting at Central / 7:00 

 11  VETERANS DAY  

 14  First Trimester Ends 

 15  Second Trimester Begins 

 17—21 American Education Week  

 19   Visiting Author Day 

 21  Box Top Collection 

 24  Act 80 Day /Dismissal at 12:30 

   Parent/Teacher Conferences 

 25  Act 80 Day /Dismissal at 12:30 

   Parent/Teacher Conferences 

 26—12/1  NO SCHOOL 

 27  Thanksgiving 

December 2  

SCHOOL BACK IN SESSION 

 

CHRISTMAS BREAK— 

December 22nd through January 4th 


